
City of Racine

Legislation Text

City Hall
730 Washington Ave.

Racine, WI  53403
www.cityofracine.org

Subject: Communication from Robert and Diane Anderson to obtain permits and permissions to
exclusively use Carre Hogle Park from Friday, June 23, 2017 through Sunday, June 25, 2017 for a
wedding ceremony and reception.

Recommendation of the Board of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services on 2/8/17: To receive
and file the withdrawn request.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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